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Sincerely,
1. I oppose the rezoning application for 105 Keefer and 544 Columbia Street; and

105 544

2. I support the call for temporary halt to all new market development projects in Chinatown until
Council’s promised social impact study is conducted.

Chinatown is one of Vancouver's founding neighbourhoods, along with Gastown, Japantown and
Strathcona. In 2011, Vancouver's Chinatown was designated a National Historic Site of Canada.
Today, the community is #3 on Heritage Vancouver’s Top 10 Watch List of endangered sites in the
city and on the National Trust for Canada’s Top 10 Endangered Places List, under threat due to
intense development pressure.

2011

The 105 Keefer site sits at the heart of Chinatown, sharing an alleyway with the historic area of
Pender Street, neighbouring the Chinese Cultural Centre and Dr. Sun Yat-Sen Classical Chinese
Garden, and adjacent to the Chinatown Memorial Statue/Plaza. Currently zoned for 90 feet,
additional building height through rezoning at this culturally-sensitive site is NOT NEGOTIABLE.

105
90

When City Council passed higher building height allowances in 2011, it agreed to conduct a social
impact study to assess the effects of new developments on the local low-income community and
where opportunities for enhanced affordability and liveability may be achieved. Since then, multiple
new market developments have been completed, however, there has been no significant levels of
– or plans for – affordable housing, indoor or outdoor community spaces, or social services.
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Garden, and adjacent to the Chinatown Memorial Statue/Plaza. Currently zoned for 90 feet,
additional building height through rezoning at this culturally-sensitive site is NOT NEGOTIABLE.
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When City Council passed higher building height allowances in 2011, it agreed to conduct a social
impact study to assess the effects of new developments on the local low-income community and
where opportunities for enhanced affordability and liveability may be achieved. Since then, multiple
new market developments have been completed, however, there has been no significant levels of
– or plans for – affordable housing, indoor or outdoor community spaces, or social services.
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Sincerely,
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/20/2016 8:53:18 PM
Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 105 Keefer Street and 544 Columbia Street

Name:
Address:
Postal Code: V5P 2B7
Email:
Phone
----------------------------------------
Comments:
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/20/2016 11:05:46 AM
Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 105 Keefer Street and 544 Columbia Street

Name:
Address:
Postal Code: V6H1S9
Email:
Phone
----------------------------------------
Comments:

I strongly oppose rezoning for this site.
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/22/2016 11:56:47 PM
Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 105 Keefer Street and 544 Columbia Street

Name:
Address: Vancouver, BC
Postal Code: V6A 2B5
Email:
Phone:
----------------------------------------
Comments:

I am a . I live in Chinatown but is sad to see the neighborhood
is loosing
its residents and retail shops. New development in Chinatown is very important in order to keep it
alive.
I support the project of 105 Keefer because it brings
more residents, increase the walk traffic and give more
business to the retail shops. I like the proposed Seniors Cultural & Recreation Centre very much. It
will
attracted more than a dozen arts and cultural societies
back to Chinatown for activity which is very important
to promote Chinese arts and heritage in Chinatown.
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

"Hill, Zane" <zane.hill@vancouver.ca>
Date: 6/21/2016 11:55:33 PM

Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 750 Pacific Boulevard (Plaza of Nations)

Name:
Address:
Postal Code: V5Y 0E5
Email:
Phone
----------------------------------------
Comments:

Too many residential units, making that area over populated and creates traffic problems. Buildings
are too tall and blocking the BC Stadium which tax payers have spend huge money to rebuild.
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

"Hill, Zane" <zane.hill@vancouver.ca>
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Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 750 Pacific Boulevard (Plaza of Nations)

Name:
Address:
Postal Code: V5Y 0E5
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----------------------------------------
Comments:

Too many residential units, making that area over populated and creates traffic problems. Buildings
are too tall and blocking the BC Stadium which tax payers have spend huge money to rebuild.
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From: mailpost@vancouver.ca
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

"Hill, Zane" <zane.hill@vancouver.ca>
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Subject: Online Feedback - Rezoning Application - 750 Pacific Boulevard (Plaza of Nations)

Name:
Address:
Postal Code: V5Y 0E5
Email:
Phone
----------------------------------------
Comments:

Too many residential units, making that area over populated and creates traffic problems. Buildings
are too tall and blocking the BC Stadium which tax payers have spend huge money to rebuild.
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From:
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

"Robertson, Gregor" <Gregor.Robertson@vancouver.ca>
"Affleck, George" <george.affleck@vancouver.ca>
"Ball, Elizabeth" <Elizabeth.Ball@vancouver.ca>
"Carr, Adriane" <adriane.carr@vancouver.ca>
"De Genova, Melissa" <Melissa.DeGenova@vancouver.ca>
"Deal, Heather" <Heather.Deal@vancouver.ca>
"Jang, Kerry" <Kerry.Jang@vancouver.ca>
"Louie, Raymond" <Raymond.Louie@vancouver.ca>
"Meggs, Geoff" <Geoff.Meggs@vancouver.ca>
"Reimer, Andrea" <Andrea.Reimer@vancouver.ca>
"Stevenson, Tim" <Tim.Stevenson@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/15/2016 2:54:32 PM
Subject: FEEDBACK: Rezoning Application - 105 Keefer Street & 544 Columbia Street

Dear Mayor and Council ,

1. I oppose the rezoning application for 105 Keefer and 544 Columbia Street; and
105 544

2. I support the call for temporary halt to all new market development projects in Chinatown until Council’s promised social impact study is
conducted.

Chinatown is one of Vancouver's founding neighbourhoods, along with Gastown, Japantown and Strathcona. In 2011, Vancouver's
Chinatown was designated a National Historic Site of Canada. Today, the community is #3 on Heritage Vancouver’s Top 10 Watch List of
endangered sites in the city and on the National Trust for Canada’s Top 10 Endangered Places List, under threat due to intense development
pressure.

2011

The 105 Keefer site sits at the heart of Chinatown, sharing an alleyway with the historic area of Pender Street, neighbouring the Chinese
Cultural Centre and Dr. Sun Yat-Sen Classical Chinese Garden, and adjacent to the Chinatown Memorial Statue/Plaza. Currently zoned for
90 feet, additional building height through rezoning at this culturally-sensitive site is NOT NEGOTIABLE.

105
90

When City Council passed higher building height allowances in 2011, it agreed to conduct a social impact study to assess the effects of new
developments on the local low-income community and where opportunities for enhanced affordability and liveability may be achieved. Since
then, multiple new market developments have been completed, however, there has been no significant levels of – or plans for – affordable
housing, indoor or outdoor community spaces, or social services.

2011
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Sincerely,
1. I oppose the rezoning application for 105 Keefer and 544 Columbia Street; and

105 544

2. I support the call for temporary halt to all new market development projects in Chinatown until
Council’s promised social impact study is conducted.

Chinatown is one of Vancouver's founding neighbourhoods, along with Gastown, Japantown and
Strathcona. In 2011, Vancouver's Chinatown was designated a National Historic Site of Canada.
Today, the community is #3 on Heritage Vancouver’s Top 10 Watch List of endangered sites in the
city and on the National Trust for Canada’s Top 10 Endangered Places List, under threat due to
intense development pressure.

2011

The 105 Keefer site sits at the heart of Chinatown, sharing an alleyway with the historic area of
Pender Street, neighbouring the Chinese Cultural Centre and Dr. Sun Yat-Sen Classical Chinese
Garden, and adjacent to the Chinatown Memorial Statue/Plaza. Currently zoned for 90 feet,
additional building height through rezoning at this culturally-sensitive site is NOT NEGOTIABLE.

105
90

When City Council passed higher building height allowances in 2011, it agreed to conduct a social
impact study to assess the effects of new developments on the local low-income community and
where opportunities for enhanced affordability and liveability may be achieved. Since then, multiple
new market developments have been completed, however, there has been no significant levels of
– or plans for – affordable housing, indoor or outdoor community spaces, or social services.
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From: "Hagiwara, Rosemary" <rosemary.hagiwara@vancouver.ca>
To: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/9/2016 2:37:06 PM
Subject: Motion: Renters Advisory Committee - June 8, 2016

Hi Sadhu,

The following is a motion passed by the Renters Advisory Committee at its meeting on
Wednesday, June 8, 2016, and is provided in advance of the minutes being circulated to Mayor
and Council and published to the web by Tuesday, June 14, 2016:
 
Request for Special Meeting
 
MOVED by Noah Quastel
SECONDED by Daniel Oleksiuk

          THAT the Renters Advisory Committee submit a request to the City Clerk to hold a Special Meeting on
Wednesday, July 20, 2016, at 5:30 pm, for the purpose of approving a motion regarding the impact of
the proposed 105 Keefer Street development to rental affordability, and to approve a Renters
Advisory Committee Workplan.

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY
 
 
Rosemary Hagiwara
Director of Business and Election Services and Deputy City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk | City of Vancouver
t:  604.873.7177  |  e:  rosemary.hagiwara@vancouver.ca
             













Are you able to please provide a copy of said letter, which I believe is considered public?

Thanks

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From:
Date: Sat, May 28, 2016 at 10:48 AM
Subject: Re: CBA letter dated December 8, 2014 re: 105 Keefer opposition
To:
Cc:

Good day everyone,

Please be informed that the letter that I gave to last year is the only record at CBA.

Thank you and keep in touch!

On Sat, May 28, 2016 at 9:24 AM, wrote:

All of the CBA documents are kept at the CBA.  I have worked on the final draft but have never
seen the signed letter, and therefore do not have a copy.  Please continue to contact Shirley for
your request.  I have copied John on this e-mail message as he might be able help locate the
letter.

   

Sent from my iPhone
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In case we are unable to attend the meeting tomorrow, please note the CBA position below
regarding the 105 Keefer re-zoning application.  CBA would like to take part in meetings
with the City regarding the 105 Keefer development application.

1.   CBA held a community forum on Nov 29, 2014 to discuss the merits and process of
the 105 Keefer re-zoning application.  Over eighty (80) representatives from the various
Chinatown community organizations including two (2) city planners attended this meeting.
The conclusion reached at this forum was unanimous: the development of 105 Keefer
should be limited to the current building height of ninety (90) feet.

2.  CBA has subsequently wrote a letter to the mayor, council and city planners dated
December 8, 2014 stating the community's position above and hand delivered this letter to
the attention of Councillor Kerry Jang.

3.  CBA also received over 50 letters from the various community organizations supporting
the conclusion of the community forum of November 29.  These letters were also hand
delivered to the attention of Councillor Kerry Jang.

Regards,
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From: VCMA <vcmacanada@gmail.com>
To: "Zeng, Yan" <yan.zeng@vancouver.ca>

"Cheng, Paul" <paul.cheng@vancouver.ca>
"Wanklin, Tom" <tom.wanklin@vancouver.ca>
"Ma, Helen" <helen.ma@vancouver.ca>
"Hoese, Karen" <karen.hoese@vancouver.ca>
"Joe, Wesley" <wesley.joe@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/31/2016 11:20:35 AM
Subject: Re: Rezoning proposal for 105 Keefer Street

Attachments: Rezoning proposal for 105 Keefer Street.pdf

Dear Ms. Zeng,

The Vancouver Chinatown Merchants Association would like to express our support for the
Rezoning Proposal for 105 Keefer Street as presented at the May 16 Public Open House. Attached
please find our letter of support for 105 Keefer Street. Thank you very much for your kind
attention.

Best regards,

Willie Chan

Chairman

Vancouver Chinatown Merchants Association
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2. I support the call for temporary halt to all new market development projects in Chinatown until
Council’s promised social impact study is conducted.

Chinatown is one of Vancouver's founding neighbourhoods, along with Gastown, Japantown and
Strathcona. In 2011, Vancouver's Chinatown was designated a National Historic Site of Canada.
Today, Chinatown is #3 on Heritage Vancouver’s 2016 Top 10 Watch List of endangered sites in
the city, under risk of demolition due to high development pressure.

2011

The 105 Keefer site sits at the heart of Chinatown, sharing an alleyway with the historic area of
Pender Street, neighbouring the Chinese Cultural Centre and Dr. Sun Yat-Sen Classical Chinese
Garden, and adjacent to the Chinatown Memorial Statue/Plaza. Currently zoned for 90 feet,
additional building height through rezoning at this culturally-sensitive site is NOT NEGOTIABLE.

105
90

When City Council passed higher building height allowances in 2011, it agreed to conduct a social
impact study to assess the effects of new developments on the local low-income community and
where opportunities for enhanced affordability and liveability may be achieved. Since then, multiple
new market developments have been completed, however, there has been no significant levels of
– or plans for – affordable housing, indoor or outdoor community spaces, or social services.

2011
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